
MCGILL SOCIETY OF TORONTO
T»

293 Bay Street,

Toronto, September 21, 1927.

Sir Arthur W. Currie,
Principal, McGill University,
MONTREAL.

Dear Sir Arthur,

Acknowledging your wire of to-day, I am reserving 

four good seats for you for the game on the 8th. I expect to receive 

our allotment of 650 tickets on Friday, aid will then let you have yours.

We are holding a Stag Dinner and Smoker at the Military 

Institute on the night of the game, aad will be very pleased if you will 

honour us by coming. It is entirely informal, with no progranme of 

speeches, and a progranme of entertainment after the dinner, to give the 

graduates here a chance to meet each other.

KDJ/L.

Yours very truly.


